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15th December 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Many local schools have received increased interest in the opportunity to complete a sign language 

course.  

We have been made aware of an ‘Introducing British Sign Language’ course being run by 

https://www.british-sign.co.uk/. The cost is a minimum donation of £3 (normally £25).  

The course consists of ten lessons which can be studied independently over the next year. Lessons are 

assessed and students will receive certification upon successful completion of the units studied. 

Students will then be registered and have access to all the learning materials. They will be contacted 

directly with their log in details and can complete the course at home over the coming weeks. 

I hope the students enjoy and embrace this opportunity and we hope to provide further support 

through an ACE club in the New Year.  

 

Kind regards, 

 
Mr M Avoth 
Principal 
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